January
Twenty-sixth
1923,

The Hillsboro Hotel Co.,
Tampa, Floridsa,

Dear Sirs:=-

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your
letter pf January 22nd with reference to one,
G.We Town who claimed to be a Professor at this

University.

Weg have no such professor at
MeG1ll and never heard of him.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




